
Seaham Trinity Primary School 
Friday 27th January 2023 

NSPCC Number Day  

 

School will be participating in NSPCC Number Day on  

Friday 3rd February. 

We would love children to come into school dressed as 

digits! We will be holding a ‘Guess the amount of sweets’ 

competition and also completing a day of fun maths  

activities! We will be asking for small donations to  

fundraise for the NSPCC. 

Any questions please don’t hesitate to ask your child’s 

class teacher.  

Partial School Closures 

 

An update on partial school closures on WEDNESDAY 1st 

FEBRUARY due to industrial action by the NEU. 

The following classes will be CLOSED to pupils on that day: 

Nursery 

Both Reception classes (Mrs Price and Mrs Wilson) 

Both Year 2 classes (Miss Howarth and Mrs Graham) 

3T - Miss Tansey’s class 

6K - Mrs Carroll 

 

If your child’s class is not listed above, school will be open 

to them as usual. 

Valentines Disco 

 

We are looking for a volunteer DJ to help with our  

upcoming Valentines Disco and future events in school.  

If you would like to help please contact school. 

Stars of the week 

 

Nursery - Lily Taylor 

R1P - Miss Price - Roux 

R2W - Mrs Wilson - Adanna 

Y1W - Miss Watson - Hunter 

Y1Y - Miss Yuill - Annalise 

Y2H - Miss Howarth - Gabby 

Y2G - Mrs Graham - Mia  

Y3W - Mrs Welburn - Jennifer 

Y3T - Miss Tansey - Parker 

Y4V - Miss Light - James & Cory 

Y4L - Mrs Lamb - Olivia  

Y5S - Mrs Shaw - Makynli 

Y5T - Mrs Huntley - Daisy & Dexter 

Y6K - Mrs Carroll - Ella. H 

Y6M -Mrs Maddison - Alma 

 

Teacher Training 

MONDAY 30th JANUARY. 

FULL SCHOOL CLOSURE 

This is NOT a strike day. This is a PDay for staff training so 

school will be closed to ALL CLASSES.  

TEL: 0191 3670105 

Email: sarah@impactnortheast.co.uk 

www.impactnortheast.co.uk 



P.E Kit 

Following a Governing Body meeting, we will be transitioning back to a PE kit for  
September 2023, in 3 stages. 
 
Stage 1: now until the end of Spring half term (17th February 2023) 
Children to continue to come to school in their own clothes. Please avoid any logos for social 
media (such as TikTok) and games that are not PG rated, in line with what we teach during online safety in school. 

Stage 2: Spring half term until end of Summer term  (27th February until 21st July 2023) 
Children to wear plain jogging bottoms, plain t-shirts and plain sweatshirts for PE days. Their own clothes will no longer be 
worn on PE days. 

Stage 3: September 2023 onwards 
Plain white t-shirts, black jogging bottoms and a school sweatshirt. Children can wear the school tracksuit but it is not  
compulsory. 

PE kits do NOT have to have the school logo, but please do make sure EVERYTHING is named. 
 
Children can still come to school in their PE kit for the full day. 
 
You are free to transition back to the black and white PE at anytime during this period, to suit your personal  
circumstances or preferences. 
 
To support our school family, please do consider donating PE kits your children have grown out of, but are still in good  
condition, as you do school uniform 

ParentPay Outstanding Payments 

 

Please can we ask that Parent Pay accounts be brought up to date this week. There are a number of accounts 

that have outstanding payments for dinner money and extra childcare hours.  

 

Where debts are built up over time, it becomes more difficult to clear the outstanding amount. We kindly   

request that payment is made weekly as this enables school to be able to continue to offer these  

provisions. 

 

Parents with outstanding payments will receive a reminder letter either today or at the beginning of next week, 

payment can be made easily via ParentPay. All parents should already have a username and password for this, 

however should you require this information again please contact school.  

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter, we are always here to help should you need any  

assistance or advice regarding outstanding payments.  


